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Berridge

We live in the house which overlooks this newly built property. These air conditioning units have been installed 

on the flat roof of the house without permission. They are ugly and unnecessary. The house does not need air 

conditioning. It has large windows and doors which can be opened for fresh air.

The installation will lead to others doing the same on flat roofed houses down this section of the road and 

detract from the local environment. This installation is against Camden's environmental policies using energy  

unnecessarily. 

We trusts that Camden will ensure that the installation is dismantled.
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